
22nd April 2024 
 
Deputy Neasa Hourigan, 
Dáil Éireann,  
Dublin 2 
 
 
PQ ref 15483/24  

“To ask the Minister for Health further to Parliamentary Question No. 1458 of 24 March 2024, the 
reason a building (details supplied) has not yet opened as a mental health facility since it received 
planning permission from An Bórd Pleanála in October 2023; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter” 

Details supplied: “Glenwood House, Carrigaline” 

Dear Deputy Hourigan, 
 
The Health Service Executive have been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted for the Minister for Health for a response.  

Glenwood House was the subject of an appeal to An Bórd Pleanála. Planning permission for change of use 
was subsequently granted in October 2023. The future use of Glenwood House is currently being reviewed 
by members of the CKCH Mental Health Services management team. 

 
I trust the above clarifies the queries raised. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Julie O’ Neill 
Head of Service 
Mental Health Services 
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
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